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Top DEP Stories 
 
WBRE: DEP offers tips to winterize your home, saving money and energy 
https://www.pahomepage.com/top-stories/dep-offers-tips-to-winterize-your-home-saving-money-and-
energy/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: River of the Year honor would help Catawissa Creek cleanup effort 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2021/12/river-of-the-year-honor-would-help-catawissa-
creek-cleanup-effort/  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Westmont Borough Council raises sewer rates, braces for added project costs  
https://www.tribdem.com/news/westmont-borough-council-raises-sewer-rates-braces-for-added-
project-costs/article 55ee3b24-5d52-11ec-9077-0b986f5573a0.html  
 
Beaver County Times: Company files appeal to borough’s gravel mine denial in New Beaver  
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2021/12/15/company-files-appeal-boroughs-gravel-mine-
denial-new-beaver/8892679002/  
 
RGGI 
 
Bradford Era: Pa. GOP plans new attempt to prevent entry into regional climate initiative 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/pa-gop-plans-new-attempt-to-prevent-entry-into-regional-
climate-initiative/article 2aec9e9f-27ec-5c24-824c-607ad74d80ea.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Gov. Wolf’s carbon-pricing plan stalled by legal disagreement 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/12/13/gov-wolfs-carbon-pricing-plan-stalled-by-legal-
disagreement/ 
 
PFAS 
 
StateImpact PA: ‘More power in knowing’: PFAS health study under way in Montgomery, Bucks counties 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/12/14/more-power-in-knowing-pfas-health-study-
under-way-in-montgomery-bucks-counties/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: South Jersey town’s drinking water exceeded a ‘forever chemical’ standard 
https://www.inquirer.com/science/climate/willingboro-mua-pfos-pfas-forever-chemicals-
20211214.html 
 
Air 
 
Pennsylvania News Today: SEPTA has partnered with Lumin-Air to add filtration equivalent to MERV-13 
| State 
https://pennsylvanianewstoday.com/septa-has-partnered-with-lumin-air-to-add-filtration-equivalent-
to-merv-13-state/286481/ 



 
KDKA: Unhealthy Air Quality Affects Liberty-Clairton Area Residents Tuesday Morning  
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/12/14/unhealthy-air-quality-affects-liberty-clairton-area-
residents-tuesday-morning/  
 
Climate Change 
 
Beaver County Times: Letter: Biden's order not enough  
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/letters/2021/12/15/letter-editor-bidens-order-not-
enough/6504766001/   
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
KDKA: Legislation To Create 6 New City Parks Spanning Over 300 Acres  
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/12/14/legislation-six-new-pittsburgh-parks/  
 
WPXI: Pittsburgh’s bike-share program gearing up for reboot  
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/pittsburghs-bike-share-program-gearing-up-
reboot/J7W7FTEVJ5D55PTKTH6Y37CBWU/  
 
WESA: Pittsburgh’s bikeshare system aims for relaunch, with electric bikes and more 
https://www.wesa.fm/development-transportation/2021-12-15/pittsburghs-bikeshare-system-aims-for-
relaunch-with-electric-bikes-and-more  
 
Herald Standard: Yough River Trail Council maintains Connellsville portion of GAP with donations, 
volunteers  
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/helping the helpers/yough-river-trail-council-maintains-
connellsville-portion-of-gap-with-donations-volunteers/article ca1a66d8-59b7-11ec-a51a-
0f937096070e.html 
  
Pittsburgh Business Times: Healthy Ride launching new electric bike fleet 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/12/14/healthy-ride-launching-new-electric-bike-
fleet.html?cx testId=40&cx testVariant=cx 37&cx artPos=2#cxrecs s 
 
Beaver County Times: Brighton Township to focus on land preservation in the next decade  
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2021/12/15/brighton-township-focus-land-
preservation/8896654002/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh looks to designate 6 new city parks 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-looks-to-designate-6-new-city-parks/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh's bike-share program to get upgrade with electric bikes, mobility hubs  
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburghs-bike-share-program-to-get-upgrade-with-electric-bikes-mobility-
hubs/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Take me to the river — Manchester seeks a connection to the mighty Ohio 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2019/05/14/Manchester-Route-65-Chateau-
Street-Esplanade-Millcraft-Investments-Manchester-Citizens-Corporation/stories/201905140075 



 
Post-Gazette: Makeover on the Ohio: North Side development to include a giant Ferris wheel, 
apartments, splash park and marina 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2021/12/14/Millcraft-Investments-North-Side-
Pittsburgh-Urban-Redevelopment-Authority-J-Allan-Steel-Eles-concrete-Chateau-Manchester-Ferris-
wheel-marina-splash-park/stories/202112140141 
 
WJET-TV: Power restored to Presque Isle after weekend high wind storm 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/power-restored-to-presque-isle-after-weekend-high-wind-
storm/ 
 
WICU-TV: Power Restored at Presque Isle; More of State Park Reopens for Visitors 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/45452606/power-restored-at-presque-isle-more-of-state-park-
reopens-for-visitors 
 
Reading Eagle: 200 acres preserved in 5 recent conservation deals in Berks County 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2021/12/14/land-preserved-conservation-berks/ 
 
Energy 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Jersey Shore School District approves contract for energy efficiency upgrades 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2021/12/jersey-shore-superintendent-asymptomatic-
close-contacts-wont-need-to-quarantine/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Meadville's Learning Center gets $100K grant for outdoor classroom 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/meadvilles-learning-center-gets-100k-grant-for-outdoor-
classroom/article 8a0a5d2e-5d2b-11ec-972b-87f8cb13205d.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Demolition added to South Williamsport blight ordinance 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2021/12/demolition-added-to-south-williamsport-blight-
ordinance/ 
 
Next Pittsburgh: A new plan could revive Carrie Furnace mill site. The stakes are high for Rankin  
https://nextpittsburgh.com/features/a-new-plan-could-revive-carrie-furnace-mill-site-the-stakes-are-
high-for-rankin/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Esplanade first phase, including the Ferris wheel, on the agenda for 
December URA meeting 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/12/14/millcraft-on-ura-agenda-for-esplanade-first-
phase.html 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Mountain Valley Pipeline clears water-quality board in Virginia  
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/12/14/mountain-valley-pipeline-water-quality-
board.html 



 
Vector Management 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Vaccine research on Lyme Disease delays; alternative treatment methods find 
scientific support 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/health/vaccine-research-on-lyme-disease-delays-alternative-
treatment-methods-find-scientific-support/article 4bab4b24-5c54-11ec-92b0-83984d5579a7.html  
 
Kane Republican: Black Bears could play important role in dispersal of pathogen-carry ticks (pg 8) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
Pennlive: Where did the lanternflies go? Pa. public reports down 50 percent in 2021, but that doesn’t 
tell the full story: researcher 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2021/12/are-lanternflies-disappearing-public-reports-would-suggest-
so-but-theres-much-more-than-meets-the-eye-researcher.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: PSU: Research shows black bears also carriers of ticks with Lyme disease 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/psu-research-shows-black-bears-also-carriers-of-ticks-with-lyme-
disease/article 571fce0b-0fb4-5e7b-acfb-59f0644f0d8c.html 
 
Waste 
 
Pennlive: We need to repair, restore and reuse more things to save planet Earth 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2021/12/we-need-to-repair-restore-and-reuse-more-things-to-
save-planet-earth-opinion.html 
 
York Daily Record: The new CRDC Global plant in York will turn plastic waste into concrete enhancing 
mix 
https://www.ydr.com/videos/news/2021/12/14/new-crdc-global-plant-york-turn-plastic-waste-into-
concrete-enhancing-mix/6018229001/ 
 
York Daily Record: From Brad the Bad Kisser on 'Sex and the City' to COO of a plastics recycling plant in 
York 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2021/12/08/sex-and-city-to-coo-plastics-recycling-plant-york-crdc-
resin-8/6419574001/ 
 
Water 
 
Times Leader: Baker, Yudichak bill to protect children from lead poisoning advances 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/1529261/baker-yudichak-bill-to-protect-children-from-lead-
poisoning-advances 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Drinking water improved after volunteers repair riparian buffer in 
Coatesville 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2021/12/15/drinking-water-improved-after-volunteers-repair-riparian-
buffer-in-coatesville/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Leaks in Addison water system have officials urging residents to conserve water  



https://www.tribdem.com/news/leaks-in-addison-water-system-have-officials-urging-residents-to-
conserve-water/article b8f93718-5d1c-11ec-b4fb-cbc9474e70ed.html  
 
Daily American: Why residents of Addison may expect water problems to linger a bit longer 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/2021/12/14/addison-residents-asked-conserve-water-
more-leaks-suspected/6507673001/ 
 
Bradford Era: Rates go up for sewer, stormwater 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/rates-go-up-for-sewer-stormwater/article 676f994c-7fcf-5a6d-
bca5-3d689887b68a.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Environmental Health News: The emerging field of pollution and mental health research  
https://www.ehn.org/mental-health-pollution-2655947319.html  


